
    Summer Programs 2024 
Longevity; from biology to social science 

  Tokyo · July 1 – July 5, 2024 

Keio University Graduate School of Medicine, in partnership with Karolinska Institute, Peking University 
Health Science Centre (PUHSC), and King’s College London is hosting a joint Summer Program for PhD 
students from July 1 to 5, 2024 at Keio University Shinanomachi campus.  

Japan is experiencing a rapidly aging population with a declining birthrate. It is 
also predicted that many developed countries will follow Japan's lead and 
progress even further. To solve this problem, interdisciplinary approach is 
essential; not only with medicine but also with engineering, pharmacology, and 
even social science. Keio has been a leader in the science of aging, centered 
on “Center for Super Centenarian Medical Research”. At this summer school, 
we would like to have discussions aimed at solving the problems of a super-aging society from various 
perspectives, such as biological and medical research, advanced preventive medicine using ICT, and nursing 
care, etc.  

Registration and Basic Information 

1. We would like to invite you to nominate five research students from your institution to participate in this 
program. 

2. Official documents necessary for visa application will be generated after we receive the
above application materials. (Please note that students should commence the visa application process as 
soon as they have been nominated, as the process can take some time).

3. Students will be responsible for paying their own airfare, local traffic and cost of food (except the lunch 
provided by Keio). Please ask each local coordinator for details about funding.

4. Accommodation in Tokyo will be covered by Keio University. We have reserved the rooms for visiting 
students at Keio University (Hiyoshi campus) Kyosei-Kan Collaboration Complex Seminar Guest Rooms, 
located at < 7th floor, Kyosei-kan 4-1-1 Hiyoshi Kohoku-ku Yokohama>, from Sunday, June 30th (check-in) 
to Saturday, July 6th (check-out).

We look forward to welcoming PhD students from Karolinska Institutet, PUHSC and King’s 
College London to Keio University this summer.  


